
January 8, 2025 

 

 

Notice of Floor Renovation in the Executive Lounge 

Dear Guests, 

 

Thank you for staying at The Prince Sakura Tower Tokyo. 

Due to the floor renovation in the Executive Lounge, we will reduce the number 

of seats during the period below.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your kind 

understanding. 

 

 

 

Date:  February 2, 2025 - February 9, 2025 
 

 

 

 

The Prince Sakura Tower Tokyo 

Manager 

 

 


